




From:
To: Emerson Krueger
Subject: MSB00PTMCTS
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 7:23:46 PM

Re:  Comment on MSB00PTMCTS

I am writing in support of the proposed town site.  I support the options A and C in the current planned
subdivision sites. I would also like to mention that this plan will be more successful if supportive
infrastructure is included in the plan.  I built Alsop Road.  I have maintained it over the years for
personal and business use.  I cannot continue to maintain a road with the added wear and tear from
new land owners.  I request that the MatSu Borough upgrade the Alsop Road to at least MatSu
Borough road standard.  Also, there is no electricity in the area beyond the prison.  Power lines will
need to be extended down the road.  Lastly, a dedicated gravel source will be needed for proper
development of these subdivisions and surrounding properties.  We have asked for a gravel source in
the past and have not had a response.  The closest gravel is in Knik which is 25 miles away.

I know that other landowners along this road have the same concerns as mine.  I have only heard
support among my direct neighbors for this project, but we feel that there should be an accompanying
plan for improvement of the road and addition of electrical lines.
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Attachment - Map of Three Potential Well Pad Sites
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